
CELEBRATION Of farewell programme & Teacher’s Day

The department bid farewell to all final-year students to formally mark the end of their academic course. On this 
occasion, farewell wishes were given to the final-year students to make the occasion exceptionally special and 
memorable. The day was celebrated on 5th September, 2023 . This year we celebrated it in a different way 
by writing good wishes on their back so they always remembered us and our dream for them.

         Place of Activity: SB-22 

Date and time of the activity: 13/09/2023, 12 p.m.-3pm.

Number of attendees: Student – sem 6 Hons Teachers-5 Non-teaching -01


